
Dear Parents, 

The THSS yearbook Parent Tribute tradition continues. For the last decade we have added a section in 

the yearbook for people to create a tribute to their loved one who is graduating.  

If you are interested in submitting a tribute in the 2022-2023 yearbook, we are asking for them to be 

submitted by February 10, 2023. We cannot guarantee that late submissions will be published.  

Requirements: 

 1 toddler photo in Jpeg format 

 -  Please understand that we may have to crop the photo in order to fit in the shape of the box 

that we use in the pages we design. 

-  Write a tribute with 300 characters or fewer (this includes letter, punctuation, symbols, and 

spaces) 

  -  We cannot guarantee that symbols or emojis will be printable. 

A $30 payment should be paid on the parent portal after you submit your tribute. A separate message 

will come out on the portal to notify you where the payments can be made.  All proceeds go to the 

yearbook program, helping us to continue to create memorable books for students to have as lasting 

memories. 

Please click on the link provided which will take you to the Google form where you will submit your 

photo and your tribute. You will be asked for your graduates full preferred name (as it will appear in the 

yearbook).  The form is designed to send you an auto reply of the quote you submit.  There will also be 

an option to edit the quote if required. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTEch9EsAzMWCTMRJVYfmsx4AyHC-

Nfx0dI_umi7VOEXn8wA/viewform?usp=pp_url 

Finally, attached is an example of a parent tribute to give you some possible inspiration.  

Parent tribute example: 

 

Thank you very much! THSS Yearbook Crew 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTEch9EsAzMWCTMRJVYfmsx4AyHC-Nfx0dI_umi7VOEXn8wA/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTEch9EsAzMWCTMRJVYfmsx4AyHC-Nfx0dI_umi7VOEXn8wA/viewform?usp=pp_url

